
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
JURISDICTION OF CITY OF OELWEIN 
SEGMENT 2 TRAIL IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT NO. 21-1205 
 
 
Public Hearing on Proposed Contract Documents and Estimated Costs for Improvement.   
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 You are hereby given notice that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of Oelwein on the 
proposed contract documents (plans, specifications and form of contract) and estimated cost for the 
improvement at its meeting at 6:00 P.M. on May 27, 2025, at City Hall, Oelwein, Iowa. 

The description of the type of public improvement and its location are as follows: 

 
Construction of an 8’ wide PCC trail at two locations within the 
northwesterly part of the City of Oelwein. The first location is from the 
westerly side of the viaduct on W. Charles Street to 5th Avenue NW, 
northerly to 1st Street NW, and northwesterly to the 6th Avenue NW 
and 2nd Street NW intersection. The second location is within the 
southeasterly portion of the cemetery, between existing drives and 
across the waterway and includes a pre-engineered steel trail bridge. 
The total length of the two trail locations is approximately 2,300 LF. 

 

The City Council will meet at a meeting in said Council Chambers at 6:00 P.M. on May 27, 2025, to 
consider the plans and specifications, estimate of cost and proposed form of contract and to act upon the 
bid proposals and to consider entering into a contract for said improvements. 

 
Any persons interested may appear at such meeting of the City Council for the purpose of making 

objections to the plans, specifications or contract or the cost of making the improvements. 
 
 

This Notice is given by authority of the City of Oelwein. 
 
 

        Brett DeVore, Mayor 
 

Attest:  Dylan Mulfinger, City Administrator 
 
 

Published in the Oelwein Daily Register. 
 
 


